
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 6th May 

Next week  

We will be making pizzas as part of our maths activities. We will be using  

pizza bases, tomato puree, cheese and sweetcorn, please let a member of 

staff know if your child has any allergies.   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

This week was the last week of exploring the story ‘Jack and the beanstalk’. The children have 

really enjoyed the story and it has generated lots of independent writing, some children have 

been writing letters to Jack to ask him to bring back the giant belongings! 

We have been enjoying the weather and taking full advantage of our outdoor area, Maypole 

dancing, watering the plants, adding to the bug hotel and working together to put up our new 

tent! 

In maths we have been focusing on counting in 2s. The giant had left lots of his socks in  

our outdoor area, the children enjoyed finding them, putting them into pairs, hanging them on 

the washing line and counting them!  

 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the 

children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

 

Have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team   

 

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


